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Dear students, parents and carers 

 

I do hope you have a lovely break and manage to rest and recharge too.  During 

College closure over the Christmas break, the link below takes you to our Early Help 

offer where you can find external help and support in all areas. 

WSFC Early Help 

 

 

Worcestershire also provide their own help and support and the QR code on the below 

poster will take you to this.  

  

We have been doing a great deal of work this term with students around the subject of 

sexual harassment.  I sent out a student survey last week which I would really 

encourage all students to complete please.   I have had a parental booklet and poster 

https://www.wsfc.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Early-Help-Statement-for-website.pdf


 

through about talking with your child about online sexual harassment which you can 

find by clicking on the buttons below. 

Talking to your child about online sexual harassment poster 

 

Talking to your child about online sexual harassment guide for parents 

 

 

If you were not able to join us for the recent online parent events about online safety or 

drugs awareness, these can be viewed below.  

 

 

Staying safe online 

 

 

Drugs awareness 

https://mcusercontent.com/da1827699263bf5466a727559/files/df06a0a6-762c-b9c6-70ea-e507b55c2dc0/talking_to_your_child_about_online_sexual_harassment_poster_summary_of_tips.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/da1827699263bf5466a727559/files/08901684-bb25-9ec6-9bdd-a694e2f4a030/talking_to_your_child_about_online_sexual_harassment_a_guide_for_parents.pdf
https://youtu.be/ICIDzgVQugI
https://youtu.be/c2OHdy1o_c4


 

Watch out for the next events which we will advertise after Christmas. 

 

See you all in the New Year.  Take care and stay safe. 

 

Julie Ferman 

Senior Lead for Student Wellbeing, DSL & Head of Year 
  

 


